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Report on visit of Assistant Sub Inspector of Police for Anti-Ragging Awareness 

The Assistant Sub Inspector of Police, Shri. S. Nagesh, visited Sri Krishnadevaraya 

College of Agricultural Sciences on 15.12.2023 to conduct a session on anti-ragging awareness 

among the students. The primary objective of the visit was to educate the students about the 

legal implications and consequences of ragging, as well as to create awareness about the 

prevention and reporting mechanisms related to ragging incidents. 

The Assistant Sub Inspector initiated the session along with Associate Dean, Dr. B. 

Ravindranatha Reddy, by highlighting the importance of maintaining a safe and respectful 

environment within the educational institution.  

The key points covered during the session included,  

Definition and Types of Ragging: The ASI explained the definition of ragging as per the law 

and highlighted various forms of ragging, emphasizing that any act that causes physical or 

psychological harm, discomfort, or fear amounts to ragging. 

Legal Consequences: Detailed information about the legal repercussions and penalties 

associated with ragging was presented, citing relevant sections of the law. The ASI stressed the 

seriousness of the offense and the severe actions that could be taken against perpetrators. 

Reporting Mechanisms: The ASI elucidated the available reporting mechanisms within the 

institute and through law enforcement. Contact details and procedures for reporting ragging 

incidents were shared with the students. 

Preventive Measures: Suggestions and strategies for preventing ragging were discussed, 

encouraging a culture of mutual respect, awareness, and support among students. 

Interaction and Questions and Answers: Finally, there was an interactive session where 

students and faculty members were encouraged to ask questions, seek clarifications, and share 

their experiences or concerns related to ragging. 

The session concluded with a firm call-to-action from the ASI, urging everyone to play 

an active role in preventing and reporting any instances of ragging. The Associate Dean 

expressed their gratitude for the informative session and pledged their commitment to creating 

a safe and inclusive environment within the institution. 
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Interaction with Students by Shri. S. Nagesh, ASI-ATP, along with Associate Dean, Dr. 
B. Ravindranatha Reddy 


